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July 1,2011

Kirby Thompson, Site Manager

Waste Management-Tontitown Landfill
2210 Waste Management Dr
Springdale, AR 72762

RE:  Return of Renewal Notice of Intent (ARR000231 AFIN 72-00144)
Dear Mr. Thompson:

The Department is in receipt of the renewal Notice of Intent (NOI) for coverage under the Industrial
Stormwater General Permit ARR000000 for Waste Management-Tontitown Landfill. However, at
this time the renewal NOI is not necessary. The facility will be notified when renewal is necessary

again.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at (501) 682-0627, or
E-mail me at yarberrvk(@adeq.state.ar.us.

Respectfully submitted,
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Katherine A. Yarberry, EF-
General Permits Engineer
Water Permits Branch

Cc:  Electronic Filing (ARR000231)
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